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michelle@lornay.co.za

From: Ewulaas_Do_Not_Reply@dws.gov.za
Sent: Thursday, 15 May 2025 14:50
To: michelle@lornay.co.za
Subject: Pre-Application Water Use Enquiry has been submitted to the department (WU43240)

Dear Mrs Michelle Naylor (Consultant), 
 
A request for consultation for the following Pre-Application Water Use Enquiry has been submitted to 
the department : 
 
General Authorization for borehole - Rusty Gate (WU43240) 
 
Your request for consultation was submitted to :  
 
Name : Mr C. Abrahams (WUL Manager/WUAAAC Chairperson) 
e-Mail : cabrahams@bocma.co.za 
Tel : 0233468031 
 
Click Here to access the Application 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
e-WULAAS on Behalf of Department of Water and Sanitation 
 
Private Bag X313, Pretoria, 0001 
Sedibeng Building, 185 Francis Baard Street, Pretoria, 0001 
Tel: (012) 336 7500 
Fax: (012) 323-4472 
Website: www.dws.gov.za 
Email: E-WULAASCalls@dws.gov.za 
 
 

 
 
 
In e-WULAAS Notifications 
DISCLAIMER: This message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. 
If you have received this message in error, please notify the system manager/sender. Any unauthorized 
use, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Water and Sanitation further accepts 
no liability whatsoever for any loss, whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from this e-
mail, nor for any consequence of its use or storage.  


